
 

 

 

 

 

Routing Changes – Junction Area Study 

TTC Board Decision 

The TTC Board, at its meeting on April 11, 2019 adopted the following: 

It is recommended that the TTC Board: 

1. Endorse the implementation of the bus route changes detailed in this report for the 
St Clair Avenue West and Dundas Street West corridors effective in Q4 2019. 

2. Approve the new 189 STOCKYARDS bus route including: 

a. Routing via West Toronto Street and Old Stockyards Road, where service does 
not currently operate today; 

b. Operations in all periods Monday to Friday, Saturday, and Sunday. 

Decision – Routing Changes – Junction Area Study  Page 1 of 1 


